
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have 

any questions or concerns please contact our Grand Knight 
Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary Hal 

Huntington at 541-523-2114. 
  

The next Meeting will be April 19, 2018. 
 

Applications for the Knights of Columbus 
scholarship are now available at the office, 

school and online at 
www.saintfranciscathedral.com 

Calling  All Counselors.  Teens entering 10th grade or 
older are needed to serve as counselors at Jr High 
Camp 2018.  If you are interested you can get more 
information by e-mailing CatholicJrHiCamp@gmail.com  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS RELIGIOUS EDUCATION EVENTS 

March 28 – no classes Spring Break 
April 29 – First Communion 
May 6 – Crowning of the Blessed Mother 
June 3 – Baccalaureate Sunday for graduating Seniors 
June 25-28 Vacation Bible School 

 

THE WILD GOOSE IS NOW ON EWTN GLOBAL CATHOLIC NETWORK 
Now airing every Sunday @ 5pm EST     
Tune in and listen to Fr. Dave and the Wild Goose Team. 
 

There will be online bible study on Thursday evening 

at 7:00PM beginning April 5th.  It is open to all youth 

leaders and young adults.  If you would like more 

information please contact Ann Kniesel at the Parish 

Office 541-523-4521. 

Sundays 2—4.  Please bring a 
donation for the food bank. 

The Altar Society will meet following Mass today.  All are 
welcome to attend. 

Please join us for coffee and donuts following Mass. 

The Altar Society would like to thank everyone who came 
down and supported our Lent Soup Suppers after Stations 

of the Cross, your support is greatly appreciated. 

Chrism Mass is fast approaching, Thursday, March 22nd.  
Please join us downstairs after Mass for a reception with all 

of the visiting Priests. 

March Duties 
Funeral Dinners—9; Albs—10   

Coffee Hour—6: No Duty—7 

Most Rev. Liam Cary, Bishop of the 

Diocese of Baker, has named Rev. Paul 

Antao as priest-in-residence at St. Francis 

de Sales Cathedral effective April 17—July, 

2018.  In July, Bishop Cary will appoint a 

pastor for the cathedral. 

“40 CANS FOR LENT” 
Knights of Columbus Food Drive 

Bring a can of food each day for 40 days to 

help fill our food bank during 

Lent.  Boxes will be at the back 

of the church or in the office.  

Questions call Greg Woydziak 

at 541-519-4520. 

The Knights of Columbus and the Altar Society are 

planning a dinner in Honor of Father Greiner on 

Friday, April 6th at 6:00 pm.  This will be a potluck 

dinner, if you would like to bring a salad or dessert 

please contact Hal at 541-523-2114, Jody at 541-519-

0162 or Dawn in the Parish Office. RSVP requested. 

Currently we have raised, 
$124,502.80  dollars toward our 
goal.   

We are planning to have a 
fundraising Fiesta in the spring and 
are in need of silent auction and 
live auction items of good quality.  
If you have anything you wish to 
donate or help with, please contact 
Dawn Coles, Ann Kniesel, Hal 
Huntington, Sony Vela or Jody 
Sherman for more information! 
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